
"I had been in the honor guard for 10 years. When I went 
through the NHGA, I found that there were so many things 
that I didn't know how to do properly. As soon as I returned 
home, the Chief got a full report and it was recommended 
that other members attend as well. I'm happy to say the 
department sent two more members the following year.“    

~ NHGA alumni

National Honor Guard Academy
is coming to Trotwood, OH

May 19 - 24, 2024

REGISTER TODAY!
www.NationalHonorGuardAcademy.com

Host contact: Lieutenant Sean Lehrter
Email:  slehrter@trotwood.org or  Phone: 937-608-0964

HOSTED BY:
TROTWOOD FIRE & RESCUE,  TROTWOOD POLICE

AND CITY OF TROTWOOD
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